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Eid al-Adha1443 H in Bakrieland Group 

 
To welcome Eid al-Adha 1443H which falls on 10 July 2022, various Business Units of PT. 
Bakrieland Development Tbk (Bakrieland) located in Jakarta, Lampung, Bogor, Sentul, 
Yogyakarta, and Sidorajo participates in this religious activities at various mosques located around 
the property of the Business Unit. As a form of gratitude for the business and efforts to build good 
relations with the surrounding community, Bakrieland Group donated around 72 sacrificial animals 
consisting of 8 cows and 64 goats which were distributed through mosques or local community 
leaders with more than 3,600 recipients.  
 
Not only the Company, Mr. Aburizal Bakrie and Mr. Nirwan D. Bakrie through Bakrie Amanah 
Foundation (YBA) also participated in donating sacrificial animals which were distributed through 
various Bakrieland Business Unit mosque locations. 
 
For Bakrieland, this activity is an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “Its About the 
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the religion field. 
 
 

  
Implementation in Bogor by the Jungle Waterpark and Aston Bogor 

  
Implementation in Sentul by JungleLand 



 

  
Implementation in Kalianda, South Lampung by Krakatoa Nirwana Resort 

  
Implementation in Yogyakarta by The Alana Malioboro 

 

 
 

Implementation in Sidoarjo by Kahuripan Nirwana 

  
Implementation at Rasuna Epicentrum Jakarta by Bakrie Swasakti Utama, Provices Indonesia, Elite 

Club, and Plaza Festival 

 
 


